
Date: 2024-05-21

Re: Dismiss request 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We hereby declare that the product associated with FCC ID: SWX-UAPE has not been

marketed or sold in the United States as well as anywhere in the world with this FCC 

identifier on it and we are aware that all non-protected exhibits are already published in FCC 

EAS database since grant issue date (05/20/2024). Due to this model is planned for launch in 
W23. Please dismiss the grant. Thank you and we appreciate your help!

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

----------------------------------------------- 
Alex Macon / Compliance manager
Ubiquiti Inc.
Tel: 385-200-1617
Fax: 408-904-7556
E-mail: compliance@ui.com

mailto:dcrawford@logitech.com

